
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/14/2017 12:24:06 PM
Subject: Warming centres

Greetings Mayor and Council
Despite previous reports that the weather would be warming tonight, Environment Canada is now calling for -
6 degrees, so the EWR will remain in effect for tonight. So, we will be keeping all of the warming centres 
open, including the West End CC. We will be bringing in Community Builders to help staff it. Please call if you 
have questions.
Best
Sadhu

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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